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To the article Australia’s Need for An Independent Office of Animal Welfare by Aimee 

Mundt following footnote is inserted to the sentence "Drawing on regulatory literature to 

critique the current situation in Australia's farm animal welfare system, it will be argued 

that regulatory capture exists due to the conflicts of interest present in the responsible 

regulatory departments." on page two: 

 

Footnote 4: This discussion is partly based on the themes presented 

by Jed Goodfellow, 'Regulatory Capture and the Welfare of Farm 

Animals in Australia' at the Voiceless Animal Law Lecture Series, 

University of Sydney, 23 April 2013. 

 

Note that the current footnotes 4-121 in the article should now be referred to as 5-122. 
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